
Submission 
No 163 

INQUIRY INTO THE PRTYATISATION OF PRISONS AND 

PRISON-REIATED SERVICES 

Name: Mrs Ruth Corrigan 

Date received: 27/02/2009 



I am opposed to the privatisation of prisons and prison services because I believe that these 
functions should be provided directly by the elected Government. Public prisons and services 
would be more accountable to the community than those run by private organisations. 
I am concerned, in the event of such privatisation taking place, that the human rights of both 
employees and prisoners may be more easily compromised. 


